
Week of February 13, 2023

There will be nightly closures of
lanes, ramps, and connectors
along the 71 and 91 the week
of February 13 for crews to
safely remove the center
median and restripe lanes.

Construction is subject to
change.

Highway and Express Lane Closures

Connector and Ramp Closures

Consecutive ramps and connectors will not be closed at the same time.
Please follow detours listed below.



Project Background

The new non-tolled interchange is designed to improve safety, expand
access to other modes of travel, reduce greenhouse gas emissions,
enhance traffic flow, and support continued movement of native wildlife
through the area. Construction is anticipated to be completed in 2025.
See below for ways to stay connected with construction updates.

Stay Connected

(800) 519-6961 rctc.org/71-91interchange

7191Interchange@rctc.org ​@7191interchange

Text 7191INTERCHANGE to 77222

https://www.rctc.org/projects/71-91-interchange-project/
mailto:7191interchange@rctc.org
https://www.facebook.com/7191interchange

